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A regular meeting of the ITPAC was held on Wednesday, Feb. 7, 2007 
10:00am in the ICS Conference Room, Bldg 116. 
The meeting was called to order by the Chair, Pete Vergot.

Minutes of Nov. 16, 2006 were approved.



TOPICS OF DISCUSSION

ICC UPDATES/RECOMMENDATIONS:

ICC Recommended that policy to be created which would permit web server administrator to reorganize all centrally-hosted IFAS course websites into a more maintainable structure. Explanation and discussion of this policy followed
DISCUSSION:
Change would necessitate changing URLs of current sites and would consequently be done between terms. Implementation would permit a single structure for finding and viewing course websites and would be accompanied by documentation on the changes and best use of the new structure. Presently, no policy is in place to control web pages for courses. Comments were made that only courses that require permission be move to WebCT. Discussion continued with the suggestion that Dr. Barrick, Dean for CALS be involved with this recommendation.

ITPAC RECOMMENDATION:

Send this ICC recommendation to IFAS VP to meet with the Deans for recommending academic credit courses go through WebCT.
CONTENT MANAGEMENT SYSTEM

Review of SharePoint software to be used to meet the needs of CMS.
DISCUSSION:
This particular software program for content management needs to be tested, and reviewed. Discussion and explanation of the program; what the program involves and impact. IT staff attended conference on SharePoint and will provide an evaluation.

“IT UPDATES”
UF has a site license for Oracle. This is a server oriented database program. Before converting SQL, further investigation is needed as to cost effectiveness and importance of implementing Oracle. 
DISCUSSION:

There was a discussion regarding mailboxes and inactive accounts. These inactive accounts take up space on the hard drive. Questions on requirements in place to remove inactive accounts and how to handle inactive accounts after personnel have left the University. Suggestion was made to delete inactive accounts after one year. This topic will be discussed again.

Fedro Zazueta was introduced and will be working with IT 25%FTE to review IT Software Services, direction, funding issues and needs as stated in the IT Task Force Report Vision Statement from the IFAS Deans regarding these areas of direction. There is a 3 month time frame for completion of the review.
“ITN COMPUTER PURCHASES”
Negotiations are continuing with vendors outlining UF computer and peripheral needs for contract purchases. At present possible vendors are Gateway, HP and GovConnection. 
Need to find a replacement for ITPAC Student Representative as Jacob Raburn is graduating.
Meeting adjourned 12:00 noon
Next meeting with be May, 2007

